Veliz, Kim

From:

Kevin Padrick < kpadrick@obsidianfinance.com>

Sent:

Sunday, November 25, 2018 9:48 PM

To:

City Recorder

Subject:

Aurora Airport Runway lengthening

Attachments:

Letter to City of Wilsonville.pdf

Please see attached.

KEVIN D. PADRICK

Obsidian Finance Group, LLC

Portland Office

5 Centerpointe Drive, Suite 590 Lake Oswego, Oregon 97035 Direct 503.542.8870 Cell 541.948.2386 Fax 503.245.8804

kpadrick@obsidianfinance.com www.obsidianfinance.com

Sunriver Office

P.O. Box 3510 12 River Road Sunriver, OR 97707 Direct 541.593.2244 Fax 541.593.2288

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message may contain confidential and privileged information. If you receive this message by mistake, please notify us immediately by replying to this message or telephoning us, and do not review, disclose, copy, or distribute it. Thank you.

Wilsonville City Recorder 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR 97070

cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us

November 26, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport.

I am a frequent user of the Aurora Airport and have my businesses in Lake Oswego. I travel between my Sunriver office and my Lake Oswego office on a regular basis.

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding areas.

Thank you.

Kevin Padrick PO Box 3510

Sunriver, OR 97707